
In Loving Memory of

COTTON FUNERAL SERVICE
1025 Bergen Street • Newark, NJ

Saturday, February 25, 2012 - 5:00 p.m.

Sunrise
April 8, 1949

Lamont Marvin Griffin
Sunset

February 18, 2012



Lamont M. Griffin, son of Dorothy Lowe and the
late William Lowe, was born in Newark, NJ on
April 8, 1949.

On Saturday, February 18, 2012 he was called to
eternal rest.

Lamont was an intelligent individual. There was
no job that was too difficult for him.

Lamont was a caring and compassionate person
who loved fishing and spending time with his
family. He didn’t mind going out of his way to
help someone. He was a dedicated employee,
licensed plumber and crew supervisor at Montclair
State University for over twenty-four years. He
received awards for “Dedicated Services Rendered
to Montclair State University”.

Lamont’s memory will be cherished in the lives
and hearts of: his mother, Dorothy Lowe; two
children, Jerrard and Jovanna Brown; two sisters,
Patricia and Renee Lowe; two brothers Glenn and
Dennis Lowe; one sister-in-law, Lena Lowe; a
lifetime friend, Pete Hopkins; and a host of uncles,
aunts, nieces, nephews and other relatives and
friends.



Interment
(February 27, 2012 - 11:00 a.m.)

Evergreen  Cemetery
Hillside, New Jersey

Processional

Prayer

Reading of Obituary ............................................. Lena Lowe

Selection .............................................. Josephine Richardson

Scripture Reading ...................................................... John 14

Tributes and Acknowledgements............... (3 minutes please)

Selection ................................................ “I Won’t Complain”
Josephine Richardson

Eulogy ...................................................... Rev. Edward Allen

Recessional

Family and friends are invited to the repast
immediately following the interment at:

Philemon Baptist Church 246
ShephardAvenue • Newark, New Jersey

7:00 to 9:00 p.m.



We are grateful to all who have helped to share with us during this time of
bereavement. Words can never express our gratitude for your words of
assurance and encouragement. We are overjoyed to have received

condolences, telegrams and support rendered of your many good deeds.

Thank You, The Family

Professional Services Provided By

When I come to the end of the
road and the sun has set for me,

I want no rites in a gloom filled room,
Why cry for a soul set free?

Miss me a little-but not too long,
and not with your head bowed low.

Remember the love that we once shared,
Miss me-but let me go.

For this is a journey that we all must take,
And each must go alone.

It’s all part of the Master’s plan,
A step on the road to home.

When you are lonely and sick at heart,
Go to the friends we know.

Laugh at the things we use to do
Miss me-but let me go.

-author unknown
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